
Monthly NewsletterMonthly Newsletter
# 1068-January 2023

Editorial-Happy Stereoscopic New Year 2024

The year 2024 will take support on the partnerships established in 2023 with other associations in the field of 
photography and 3D- CLEM Patrimoine in Bordeaux, the Niépce-Lumière Club, the Iconomécanophiles du Limousin, the 
Courant 3D Festival- as much as on the already well-established  partnerships with Intégrale Image association for the 
Gaillac 3D Festival and the fairs of Bièvres, Chelles and Aulnay-de-Saintonge.

The Club will keep on supporting members’ initiatives, such as the introduction to stereoscopy at the Science City of La 
Villette in Paris, as well those as in Arles, Bordeaux, Colmar, Marseille, Saint-Anthème, Sablé-sur-Sarthe.

We will continue our visioconferences which now allow the participation of all members regardless of their geographical
location and we will give them a double new impetus. These remote meetings replaced the old technical meetings of 
the Parisian group, which some members regret: these physical meetings provided moments of conviviality and 
exchanges that videoconferences do not provide. This is why we are going to reestablish a monthly technical meeting 
in the Paris region, in Charenton-le-Pont.

In the current visioconferences do not 3D contents still falls short. A monthly visioconference meeting will therefore be 
devoted solely to the presentation of stereoscopic images. The 2024 calendar will alternate physical meetings and 
videoconference meetings, divided between technical meetings and presentation of images:

• First Wednesday of the month: videoconference on a technical subject,

• Second Wednesday: Parisian meeting in Charenton-le-Pont,

• Third Wednesday: videoconference: presentation of 3D images,

• Fourth Wednesday: Parisian screening in Charenton-le-Pont.

I hope to see even more of you in the conference/meetings than in 2023!

The Nouvelle-Aquitaine regional group will continue, at its own pace, its technical meetings and screening sessions.

With the board of directors, I wish you many great stereoscopic and 3D discoveries. Do not hesitate to share with us 
your wonders and your creations, in the form of texts and still or animated images.

The Monthly Letter and the online site are widely open to you, for a few lines, two or three images or more. We are 
eager for new visions and remain curious to see how those of our regular contributors evolve.

I wish you my Best for 2024, for you and those who are dear and close to you.

Patrick Demaret, SCF Chairman
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thousand & twenty-five and beyond / In le Ptit Bof / News from stéréopôle / The Stereoscopy Blog / Don't forget / A 
regret.
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Search for information on Robert Vernet (1931-2016). 
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